Proposed Intro. for Oct. 2, 2007

Good Afternoon and thank you for coming to this forum and joining in our conversation regarding the Code. We are the Codes and Judicial Committee of the University Assembly, and are here to continue a dialogue started last year regarding the code of conduct for the university community. But first, some introductions of the committee:

[introductions]


The CJC is a committee composed of representatives from each constituency governed by the code. Current practice is that proposed revisions to the Code come to the CJC from many areas of the campus community and are debated in its frequent meetings during the school year. The CJC then frames any revisions that it finds appropriate as resolutions and these are sent to the UA for its consideration. The UA acts (with or without amendments) on those resolutions and sends them to the university administration for its action. 

For many years the CJC and others have suggested that the code be reviewed with the idea of simplifying and clarifying the present code. Partly as a result of such discussions, the Krause report was written by former JA Barbara Krause in April 2006. The Krause report was widely discussed last year, specifically focusing on three major areas of concern. After considering the community input, the CJC made the following recommendation to the UA which in turn passed it on to the President. The CJC concluded that:


(1) the UA should retain oversight over the Code;


(2) the OJA should remain independent;


(3a) a uniform judicial process should be retained for campus judicial proceedings; and



(3b) the geographic parameters of the Code need further exploration.

President Skorton in turn asked that the review the code should continue, looking in particular at the unnecessary complexity, prodedural issues, penalities, and off-campus conduct. President Skorton asked for the UA’s report by the end of this calendar year. The UA passed the President’s request on to the CJC which commenced working on a total review of the code this summer.
The result is a revised code that condenses title five into title one, consolidates the judicial process as much as possible into title two, and tried to address the president’s and the community’s concerns on other issues. We have tried to keep the best of the previous code, the Krause report, and the community’s suggestions. We now offer for your discussion and input a proposed new & improved code of conduct.

Because of the volume of input, we ask that you limit your comments to a few minutes, and thank you again for working to keep the Campus Code a community-driven document. 

Please consider typing or writing your comments at the computers XXlocationXX and papers XXlocationXX. These comments will be added to feedback already received and be part of the public record for consideration by the CJC, as will your verbal feedback. 
